
 
December 18, 2021 
 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001.  

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza”, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East),  
Mumbai – 400 051. 

  
Scrip Code: 517562 Scrip ID: TRIGYN 

 
Subject:  Incident Reporting  
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 read with Schedule III of Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform the 
exchanges that we are the recent victim of cyber incident.  
 
We had immediately initiated preventive measures to safeguard the systems, data and network 
of the Company. At this stage we are in the process of identifying the impact of the incident. We 
will provide updates on the same if there is any material impact.  
 
We take this issue very seriously and are committed to protect the interest of every stakeholder 
and have engaged leading domain experts in the matter. 
 
The Company continues to operate in normally and is carrying on its business and operations in 
normal and ordinary course.  
 
Kindly take the same on record.  
 
Thanking you.  
Yours faithfully,  
For Trigyn Technologies Limited 
 
 
 
Mukesh Tank 
Company Secretary  
 


